To: Public Safety & Finance Committee
From:Todd Blaser, Fire Chief

Date: September 12, 2014

Re: EMS RFP Billing

The City of Manitowoc received four proposals for EMS billing; that were
reviewed by Steve Corbeille, City Finance Director and myself, we would

make the following recommendation for your consideration.

The 2014-2017 City of Manitowoc EMS billing contract based upon our
recommendation, should be awarded to LifeQuest. An excel spreadsheet is
attached to this document demonstrating the analysis that was utilized in

coming to this recommendation.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any further questions or

concerns.



